
March 19, 2020 

Frostburg State University residence halls will NOT reopen this weekend. (They had been scheduled to 
reopen for some students on Sunday, March 22.) No exceptions will be granted without the express 
approval of the Vice President for Student Affairs, Dr. Artie Lee Travis, requested via email to 
studentaffairs@frostburg.edu. Access cards will not work for those not pre-approved, and students who 
are home should stay there. 

Students who stayed on campus during spring break may remain, but if they want to return home, they 
should do so.  

The halls affected are: 

• Allen 
• Annapolis 
• Cumberland 
• Diehl 
• Frederick 
• Frost 
• Gray 
• Simpson 
• Sowers 
• Westminster 

Students residing in Edgewood Commons should contact Susan Kramer at 301-689-1370 for instructions.  

Everyone is encouraged to practice social distancing and good hygiene to prevent the spread of COVID-
19. Learn more here.  

Watch for campus updates at frostburg.edu/COVID-19.  
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